
Submitter: Amanda  Straub  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue 

Measure: SJR26 

Let us Oregonians keep our own money! 

We are in a recession. I have never seen so many Mothers, Fathers, Non binary, on 

Facebook groups posting that they do not have enough money to feed their children. 

There is a surplus for a reason. Please give back what was taken in excess of what 

was needed. Is Hardworking Oregonians need this money more than the state does. 

I oppose this bill 100%.  


